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This bill is just another attempt to deprive law abiding citizens of the right to keep and 

bear arms. And, I expect that it will eventually be found unconstitutional. In the 

meantime, this bill/law will deprive the poorer citizens of their right of self-defense and 

make it very inconvenient for the richer citizens to exercise their right of self-defense. 

The Legislature seems to have a problem realizing that the police won't be there in 

time to prevent a criminal killing a citizen; they will be there in time to clean up the 

mess and investigate what happened. KILL this BILL! 


